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PETITION FROM MR. IAN KINLOCH, DIRECTOR OF ADMINISTRATION AND 
LEGAL SERVICES, WREXHAM MAELOR BOROUGH COUNCIL, CONCERNING 

THE TRUST TERRI'IORY OF THE PACIFIC ISLANDS 

(Circulated in accordance with rule 85, paragraph 1, of the 
rules of procedure of the Trusteeship Council) 

As a nuclear-free zone local authority, Wrexham Maelor Borough Council is 
concerned about the continued efforts by the United States of America to persuade 
the people of the island of Belau to change its present nuclear-free Constitution 
and, therefore, requests a United Nations peace-keeping presence in Belau, as 
requested by the traditional chief of Belau, and a full enquiry into the situation 
in Belau to be held forthwith. 
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Regards, 

Ian KINLOCH 
Director of Administration and Legal Services 

Wrexham Maelor Borough Council 
Wrexham 

North Wales 1500 




